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Maid Brigade gives $1G to Support Connection

Maid Brigade has donated $1,000 to Support Connection, the Yorktown Heights-based organization
that provides free support services to women throughout Westchester, Putnam and nearby counties
who are affected by breast and ovarian cancer.

In addition to donating funds to Support Connection Inc., Maid Brigade employees and staff donned
pink ribbon pins throughout October, National Breast Cancer Awareness Month, to help raise
awareness of breast cancer.

"As an organization trying to make the world a cleaner, healthier place, partnering with Support
Connection supports our initiative. We are so pleased to be able to give back to our community in new
ways," said Robin Murphy, president of Maid Brigade.

For additional information about Maid Brigade, call 914-741-0552, e-mail rmurphy@maidbrigade.com
or visit westchestercounty.maidbrigade.com.

Submitted on behalf of the Maid Brigade.
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